For the week of Oct. 4- 8 Second Grade

Reading - We will be reading two stories this week. A great non-fiction story on
Spiders Up Close and a folktale from Africa called Anansi and the Talking Melon.
We will be working on long I spellings and finding a lot of cool facts on spiders.
There will not be a test this Friday. We will fake our reading test next
Wednesday, Oct. 13. The book will come home to read this Tuesday and next
week.

Spelling - Normal week for spelling. Words will come home on Monday, sentences
on Tuesday, pre-test on Wednesday and the final test on Friday.

English - We will continue to learn about the different types of sentences. We
need to remember to capitalize all sentences and have an ending mark.

Math - We will continue to work with different types of word problems. T have
been very impressed with all the progress we are making with math facts. For
those families who have been practicing at home with flash cards I have sent. It
shows - your child is feeling so much better about themselves.

Social Studies - we will be doing a lesson on the computer.

Science - We will be classifying animals this week. We did not get very far last
week.

Share Time - None this week due to early out.

Reminders

o Early out Friday, Oct. 8 at 12:50

o Book reports were sent home today. Due the end of October. Parents do
not wait until the end of the month to help your child with their long term
assignment. They will need assistance learning how to use fime wisely
working on long term assignments.

o Bookmobile will be here Monday, Oct. 4. Return library books.

o Red Wheel fund raising has started. This helps with technology.

Have a great weekend,
Carla Proctor



